
PTO BOARD MEMBERS’ MESSAGE

UPCOMING EVENTS 

STAY CONNECTED

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

SCHOOL NEWS

FEBRUARY 2024
PTO NEWSLETTER 

Candia Henry W. Moore School  

 Dear Families,
We’re thrilled to welcome you to our PTO community. Your involvement makes a

significant impact on our school, and together, we can achieve great things. We look
forward to collaborating with you on exciting initiatives that benefit our students and

foster a sense of unity.

 Feb 13th : 
4pm to 8pm  in the school gym

preparing the carnations

Feb 14th : 
morning at the school 

passing out carnations to homerooms

Feb 5th : School Counselor Appreciation Day
Feb 7th: Principal Night  5:30pm

 Feb 8th:  School Board Meeting  5pm 
Feb 8th: School District Deliberative Session  

6pm 
Feb 16th: Grade 6th - 8th Student Council

Event
Feb 23rd:  Early Release Day

Feb 26th - March 1st: No School

Join our social media channels to stay
updated on news, events, and activities:
 - PTO Facebook: [QR code below right ]

 - Email: [candiapto@gmail.com]
- website : [QR code below left ]

- Valentine’s Day Carnations -
do NOT forget to get your orders 

in by Feb 7th!!!

Carnations will be handed out to 
homerooms on

Feb 14th 

PTO website              Popcorn Volunteer Sign Ups               Carnations Volunteer Sign Ups                          PTO Facebook
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